
 

During the Autumn term, Miss Boulton led a 

Gardening Club for 15 children from Years 2 – 6. 

During this time, the chosen gardeners thoroughly 

enjoyed being outside, using proper gardening 

tools, filling the wheelbarrows with weeds and 

planting new seeds.  

During their time in the Gardening Club, they 

focussed on weeding the raised beds and the herb garden on the KS1 

playground. They even sorted seeds, planted them, and used old and 

out of date seeds to create seed pictures, when the weather was too 

bad to go outside. 

All the children are very much looking forward to the Gardening Club 

which will begin again in the Spring and Summer terms.  

We would also like to thank the PTA and members of the Academy 

Committee who have been sharing their gardening skills at weekends 

to ensure that the outdoor school environment remains tidy and 

welcoming. 


